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Promotions
Crush Fitness
Congratulations to Nicholas Boyle on earning the rank of Yellow Belt

House of Soke
Sergeant Paris Childress has safely returned from his third tour of duty in Afghanistan.

Coming soon the last Day at The Dojo DVD (The Master and The Student).
Derwen College Warriors - Moving Toward Differentiation
Sensei Lee is running a behaviorally-based sports program, with martial arts as the vehicle, at a specialist college in Wales, the United Kingdom - Derwen College. He presently has 42 students and has structured the Ken Zen Ichii system in such a way that a student’s progress is based upon his or her movement towards established behaviorally-based goals and objectives that are a part of the student's overall individual learning plan.  Within their abilities, students are fully engaged in the physical demands of martial arts training as practiced in our system.   The goal is to determine if students with a wide range of disabilities can internalize and generalize newly acquired intra-personal and interpersonal skills in a way that further their general level of differentiation.

This program provides scientific evidence that supports the view that martial arts can effect positive change in its members. The study can also serve as the evidence to support grant pursuits for a behaviorally-based program that positively engages students with a wide range of disabilities (e.g. Autism, Aspergers, Downs Syndrome, Learning Difficulties, Attention Disorders, etc.).

House of Soke II 

We had two successful Children/Young Teen Self Defense Workshops on 08-07-07 and 08-10-07.  The participants were members of an after school and summer program run by House of Soke II student Joey Brown.

The House of Soke II Annual Picnic is scheduled for Saturday, September 22 beginning at 11 am. All KZI members and their families are invited to attend. For further details, contact Shihan Anthony Leary or Sensei Nathan Brown at the House of Soke II, 704-947-2522.

Crush Fitness 
Kevin Jacobs will be testing for Black Belt on Sun. Sept. 9th at 12:00pm.

If your son/daughter is not listening, being disrespectful and disregarding direction at home and in school, parents can take a stripe. Karate is taking what you learn and applying it to all areas of one’s life. The student will need to account to why they lost a stripe and account to why they should get it back.

 
Starting Tuesday, September 11th black belt classes will be on Tuesday night at 7:30 pm instead of Saturdays. Specialty/private classes will be held on Saturdays during that time instead. 

Good luck and best wishes to Michael Boyle and his family on their move to Binghamton. We will miss you! 


Congratulations to Neerja Lyder on the birth of her twin girls.

Pearl’s of Wisdom
“You must not lose faith in humanity.  Humanity is an ocean; if a few drops of the ocean are dirty; the ocean does not become dirty.    Mahatma Gandhi
Editor’s Notes

Articles for the Ken Zen Ichii website are being actively solicited.  Anyone who wants to submit an article should contact Sensei Michael Calabrase at mcalabrase@gmail.com or the editor at Noah_Valle@hotmail.com, (818) 395-0757.
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